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TuTu Tots

TuTu Tots
Our dreams can come true if we have 
the courage to pursue them.   ~ Walt Disney

Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be genuine. 
But most of all, BE THANKFUL!
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Nov-Dec 2017 News: Tip: 
It is better to GIVE than 
to receive. Do something 

nice for your mom and dad.

QUOTE: 
You were made to be
AWESOME!

Nina... is so nice and thoughtfull to all of the
other dancers in her class. She loves 
helping out whenever anyone needs a 
hand, especially coach. Nina can’t wait 
to bring treats for her birthday, to 
share with her friends.

Cici.. always comes to class in a cheerful and high
spirited mood. Sometimes, because she 
is so excited to be at dance class, she 
can get a little too high spirited. Then 
coach has to remind her to settle down 
and be a good listener.
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We have had a great start of the year! Each dancer is working so hard and all of the
classes have learned so much already and improve every single week. Here are some
things you need to know for the upcoming months.

Tutu Tots Mats - If you haven't already ordered your Tutu Tots Mat please log on to
your account and order one today. Dancers should bring their mats to class each
week.

Uniforms - If you haven't ordered your uniform pieces please go online and order
them right away. It can take 6-8 weeks to receive uniforms so we need to make sure
they have been ordered in time for our first performance. Once you receive your
uniform, please try it on right away. If anything does not fit, just fill out the backside of
the blue form that came with the uniform and get the exchange going right away.

Studio Closed November 23rd-25th - Thanksgiving

Studio Closed December 23rd-January 1st - Holiday Break

Wear Your Uniform To Class - January 8th-13th
I would like all dancers who have received their uniform to wear it to class during the
week of Jan 8th-13th. This will give us the opportunity to trouble shoot any issues and
make sure everyone has all of the right pieces etc. If your dancer does not have her
uniform yet, she should just come in regular practice wear. It is not a problem, but you
will get a chance to see by observing the others, what she will need and how the
uniform should be worn.

Wayzata Invitational - January 20th - Wayzata High School
This will be our first performance of the year! We dance during the judges breaks of
the Wayzata Dance Team Invitational Competition. Once we get a little closer you will
get exact times of when your dancer needs to be there. It will be about a 2 hour
commitment that day and will be mid-morning through midafternoon.

Remind Text - I need all parents to sign up for the Remind text through the studio.
That is the number one way that I can inform every one quickly if I need to. With the
winter season coming upon us I want to make sure everyone gets the information if
we would need to cancel for bad weather. It is easy to do, just follow these steps:
Send a text message to 81010
With this message: @medina1718

Meghan Hutton
medina_mn@justforkix.com




